
 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-uniform Days to support the Summer Fair – Friday 16th /30th 

June. 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Throughout this year every child in school has benefitted from a trip or visit subsidised by the school and 

this is something that we hope to offer again next year. In order to do this, we are fundraising to enable 

the children to benefit from these extended opportunities.  

 

With this is mind we are holding our Summer Fair on Tuesday 11th July, straight after school, and would 

like to invite everyone to attend.  

 

Every phase in school will be working towards creating their own stall. 

 

We would greatly appreciate and value your support with the fair. We will be holding two non-uniform 

days over the coming weeks (Friday 16th June and Friday 30th June) to gather donations for a number of our 

stalls. Any donations that can be offered will be gratefully received. We will be looking for different 

donations on different non-uniform days. 

 

Non-uniform days: 

Friday 16th June  

Non uniform for bottle donations (it can be a bottle of anything). 

 

Friday 30th June  

Non uniform for chocolate donations. 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Wheelwright 

Supporting Our Summer Fair – Tuesday 11th July 
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